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Public Open Day - 
Save the Date
Kia ora and welcome to 2021. 

We have plenty of work ahead of us this year and 
a number of milestones to celebrate including the 
conclusion of our bulk earthworks and completion of our structures.

One of the highlights for our project team is having the opportunity to 
share our progress with the public.

While everyone enjoys our fantastic drone footage and regular progress 
photos, nothing compares to being on site and seeing our impressive 
structures and sheer rock cuts in person. 

Standing on the alignment is the best way to truly appreciate the 
motorway we are constructing, so we’re excited to be able to welcome 
visitors onto part of the southern end of our project on Saturday 20 
February for our 2021 Public Open Day. Our team is understandably 
proud of the work they have done and excited to be able to share it with 
you.

Attendees at this year’s event will be among the first to ever step foot 
on our new motorway alignment. They’ll get a closer look at the huge 
viaducts we’re building alongside State Highway One and have the 
opportunity to have their questions answered by our expert staff.

Registrations will open in early February. Spaces are limited and we are 
expecting demand to be high. Keep an eye on our Facebook page or our 
website for more information on how you can secure your ticket (details 
below).

We look forward to welcoming you.
Ngā mihi

Robert
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